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As next Friday is the last day of 
term, it will also be a casual clothes 
day and will finish at 2.30pm. 
School reports will be handed out 
on Friday, and we will be holding 
parent teacher interviews early next 
term for those who want to come for 
a chat. 
 
Swim and Gym will take place 
every Thursday next term. This 
takes place at the Aquatic centre 
and involves a swimming lesson 
and a session of gymnastics for all 
children. Permission forms are 
included today. The program is 
subsidised by a $1,000 contribution 
from the parents club and costs 
$130 per child, or $250 for two 
children. For those new to 
Warrenheip PS please be aware 
that we swap our days around next 
term so that children do not miss 
out on literacy and numeracy: our 
normal Thursday timetable moves 
to a Friday for next term. 
 
Please return your Swim and Gym 
permissions next week, even if you 
can’t pay the account this term; it 
really helps with our organisation at 
the start of next term! 
 
Have a great weekend, 
Arthur Lane 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

June  

Wed 26 Prime Minister for the Day 

Thu 27 African Drumming return session 

Thu 27 Pie Drive collection day 

Fri 28 Last day of term – 2.30pm finish 

July  

Mon  15 Start term 3 

Thu 18 Swim and Gym program starts 

Wed 24 Parent teacher interviews 

Fri 26 Inglenook Dairy excursion (all) 

Mon 29 School Council meeting (6pm) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Community 
Members, 
  
It has been a busy 2 weeks since 
the last newsletter, and there is 
much more to do before the end of 
term, so we are trying hard to 
make sure that nothing gets 
forgotten! 
 
Last week the children voted in the 
Warrenheip election for Prime 
Minister for the Day. The winning 
party, on preferences, was the 
‘Fun and Games’ party whose 
candidate David made a very 
convincing speech. Their big day 
is next Wednesday – there is more 
information later in this newsletter. 
 
The older students went to 
Whitten Oval to visit the Western 
Bulldogs on Friday and had a 
great time. They watched a 
training session and got to meet 
the players. It was a very early 
start but a great excursion. 
Unfortunately the trip out to 
Bulldogs HQ in ballarat this week 
has had to be postponed so we 
will let you know when that is re-
scheduled. 
 
This week we had a visit from Liz 
with her beautiful Italian 

greyhound for the Responsible 
Pet Ownership program. All the 
children enjoyed the opportunity 
to learn how to stay safe around 
animals. Also this week Julie from 
the library came out as part of the 
Bulldogs Read program to lead a 
session with the older kids. 
 
Next week on Wednesday we will 
be turning the running of the 
school over to David and the Fun 
and Games party. Wednesday will 
be a casual clothes day and will 
include a free hot lunch order – 
please return your forms by 
Monday. There will be all sorts of 
fun things happening on the day, 
with a little supervision from staff 
of course! 
 
Next Thursday we have the Asanti 
Dance Theatre visit all day – 
please remember that this will 
finish with a performance at 3pm 
and all are welcome to come 
along.  
 
Also on Thursday we will be 
handing out the Pie Drive orders 
at the end of the day so make sure 
you come to collect. Why not take 
in the drumming performance at 
the same time? 

?  Weekly Puzzle  ? 
 

Mr Lane and Mrs Tromp each have a bag 

containing the same number of marbles.  

How many marbles does Mr Lane have to give 

to Mrs Tromp so that Mrs Tromp will have ten 

more marbles than Mr Lane? 
 

Last week’s winner: many got it right – sadly I 

didn’t keep a list. Well done everyone, keep 

those answers coming! 


